
 

 

 

TO: Cashmere School Board Members 

 Cashmere Valley Record 

 Wenatchee World 

KPQ 

  

FROM: Glenn Johnson 

 Secretary, Cashmere School Board 

 

RE: Notice of Time Change 

 

 

The time of the December 19, 2016 board meeting has been 

changed to 5:30PM to accommodate out of area winter 

traveling.  

 


